
Create a poster to
show the life
cycle of an animal
of your choice!

Write a book
review for a book
of your choice.

Week 2
begins 13th June



Practise your spellings
on Spelling Frame for
at least 20 minutes. 

Practise your times
tables on TTR for at
least 20 minutes.

Choose at least one of
these activities:

Draw a picture
with a reflection
(there must be a
mirror line - a bit
like a butterfly!)

Create a
persuasive poster
to convince
someone to buy
something.

Week 3
begins 20th June




Practise your spellings
on Spelling Frame for
at least 20 minutes. 

Practise your times
tables on TTR for at
least 20 minutes.

Choose at least one of
these activities:

Build a den outside
and take a photo to
show us!

Write a short story
- be as creative
as you like! It can
be funny, scary or
an adventure!

Week 4
begins 27th June




Practise your spellings
on Spelling Frame for
at least 20 minutes. 

Practise your times
tables on TTR for at
least 20 minutes.

Choose at least one of
these activities:

Go on a hunt for
as many
timetables as you
can find around
your area. Take
photos to show us!

Create a
powerpoint
presentation about
something you
like!

Week 5
begins 4th July




Practise your spellings
on Spelling Frame for
at least 20 minutes. 

Practise your times
tables on TTR for at
least 20 minutes.

Choose at least one of
these activities:

 

Make a tally of the
number of different
coloured cars that
go past your house.
Create a bar chart
or pie chart to show
this!

Write or draw a
picture about your
favourite memory in
Year 5!

Week 6
begins 11th July




Practise your spellings
on Spelling Frame for
at least 20 minutes. 

Practise your times
tables on TTR for at
least 20 minutes.

Choose at least one of
these activities:




Summer 2 Homework Planner
You must complete your spellings, times table practice and at least one other piece of homework per week. You can tick them

off when you're done! Homework should be completed by the Friday each week and either handed or emailed to your teacher,

or uploaded onto the Google Classrooms post. Please note there will be no homework on Week 7 (the final week of the year!)


